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Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
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621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98503-7250 

 

Re: Washington Utils. and Transp. Comm’n v. Puget Sound Energy 

 Dockets UE-220066, UG-220067, UG-210918 (consolidated) 

  

Dear Ms. Maxwell:   

 

On December 22, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 24/10 in Dockets UE-220066, UG-220067, and UE-210918 (consolidated), Final 

Order Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Approving Settlements, with Conditions; Authorizing and 

Requiring Compliance Filing. Order 24/10, among other things, rejected the initial tariff 

proposals by Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) and required PSE to make a compliance 

filing with an effective date that allows Staff five days to review, consistent with the Order.  

  

On December 27, 2022, in compliance with Order 24/10, PSE filed revised tariff sheets for 

electric Tariff WN U-60 and natural gas Tariff WN U-2. On December 29, 2022, the Company 

supplemented the filing to make minor corrections. The revisions to Tariff WN U-60 reflect a 

base electric revenue increase of $389.5 million in 2023 and $33.3 million in 2024 which 

represents increase of 16.95 percent and 1.26 percent respectively. The revisions to Tariff WN 

U-2 reflect a $70.8 million increase in natural gas base revenue in 2023 and a $19.5 million 

increase in 2024 which represents increases of 6.4 percent and 1.65 percent respectively.  

 

Commission staff has reviewed the Company’s compliance filing. Staff believes that the revised 

tariff revisions comply with Order 24/10, entered December 22, 2022. The tariff sheets that the 

company filed will become effective January 5, 2023.  
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Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Nash Callaghan, WSBA No. 49682 

Assistant Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA  98504-0128 

(360) 915-4521 

nash.callaghan@utc.wa.gov 

 

NIC/jlr 
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